
 

 

 

 

Spring Term 

January 2025 – February 2025 
 

We hope that you all had a fantastic Christmas! We would like to wish you a Happy 

New Year and we are thrilled to see your children again! We hope your children are 

ready for a busy and exciting half term! We have so much to fit in, in only a short half 

term!  

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to pop into school 

or email your child’s class teacher. 

Many thanks, Mrs Phipps and Mrs Benson        

Writing lessons:  

Our topic for this half 

term will be writing 

focused. We will be 

basing all our work on 

the book ‘Clockwork’ by 

the well-known author 

Phillip Pullman.  

 

The children will be writing character 

descriptions about some of the main 

characters from the book.   

They will also be writing a diary 

imagining they are one of the 

characters.  

The children will also be writing a 

report about Germany, which is 

where this story takes place.  

This half terms learning:  

History  

Local history- Industrial revolution  

 

Science  

Properties and changes of materials- this 

unit will teach the children all there is to 

know about materials and their 

properties.    

 

Computing  

Selection in physical computing- children 

will learn how to programme motors and 

LEDs.  

 

PSHE 

Dreams and goals- children will have the 

opportunity to explore their hopes and 

dreams as they grow up.  

 

PE 

Gymnastics  

Handball  

 

Art 

Collage- children will explore 

the work of David Hockney and create 

their own dog portraits.   

 

DT 

Food- children will learn about how 

culture and seasonality links to food.  

 

French  

What is the date?  

Weekly Calendar:  
Wednesday and Thurdsday- 

P.E. Please send your child to 

school in their PE kit.  

  

Friday  

Homework- new homework set. 

You can help your child by:  
• Listening to them read on a 

regular basis and completing 

children’s reading records.  

• Supporting them with their 

homework each week.  

• Allowing them to carry out any 

extra research at home. This can 

be linked to our Geography, 

Science and Writing topics.  


